Mr., Russell A, Strong
2041 Hillsdale
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Mr. Strong;

When I was at my mother's home I came upon your letter
which was addressed to my father, who died in 1976. Noting
the "306th. Bombardment Group Association " caption on the
envelope, I took the liberty of opening the letter.

I am Calven P. @onrey, the person you are seeking. I
was a navigator with the 369th. Squadron for 8 months from
November of 1943 to July of 1944. I served as staff navi-
gator of the 369th. from December 1943 until I rotated to
the States. Our crew commander was Leroy Peterson and our
aircraft was "Satan's Lady", one of the few vplanes to last
through in access of 100 sorties.

I was once informed of a 306th. reunion in Chicago by
George Belknap, but as I was in Japan at the time, I was
unable to attend.

If you publish a news letter, I would certainly appreci-
ate getting on the mailing list.

Sinegrely yours

Calven P. Conrey -
1311 Kearney L§>/
Laramie, WY 82070




